
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
14/02/2017  
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
I confirm that David Coggrave supported The Abbeyfield Society as a consultant 
between April and July 2016. 
 
During this time David Coggrave provided Health and Safety  business consultancy  
and support within the key areas of Fire, Asbestos, Legionella and CDM.  
 
In addition, we have utilised DC Training & Consultancy to deliver training and have 
found the service to be professional and reliable.  
 
I would happily commission the services of David Coggrave and DC Training & 
Consultancy again, as a supplier of Health and Safety good practice. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 

Tracey Avison 
Head of Corporate Services 

 


